
From: Burt, Rick (DPTI) 
Sent: Monday_, 8 October 2012 8:28 AM 
To: 'Peter Dean' 
Cc: camens, Robin (DPTI); Zhang, Bill (DPTI); Gelston, Paul (DPTI) 
Subject: Tariffs 

Peter 

As discussed at our recent meeting, it would be the Department of Planning , Transport and 
Infrastructure's preference that any LED luminaire presented to the department for the 
installation on its roads , have a max load agreed by the Australian Energy Market Operator 
(AEMO) in order to establish an energy tariff and in turn appear on the SA Power Network's 
(ETSA) Network Tariff & Negotiated Services document. 

This would include the Unilumin UNISTAA-04-01 (240W), UNISTAA-02-01 (150W), 
UNISTWF-0009 (28W & 35W), UNISTAA-03-01 (200W). 

Rick 

Rick Burt 
Unit Manager 
Electrical Asset Section ( Road Lighting and Marine) 
Department of Planning Transport and Infrastructure 
Ph: (08) 82268249 
Fax: (08)82268330 
Mobile : 0418804669 
e-mail : rick.burt@sa.gov.au 
Street: 37-41 The Parade Norwood 5067 
(GPO Box 1533 Adelaide SA 5001) 
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